
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Curriculum Newsletter 
Summer 1 2024 

Year 5 

Please feel free to contact us with any queries and we will 
try to help wherever possible. We look forward to 
working alongside you and your child. 

Mrs Shawley and Mrs Davies 

Reading: This term we will be 
reading Michael Morpurgo’s 
Kensuke’s Kingdom. 
Spellings: We will continue to work 
through the spelling rules on 
EdShed. All children are working 
really hard to learn their spellings 
for the end of week Spelling test. 
Times Tables and number facts: 
Please practise these daily. 
 
Homework: Spellings on EdShed, 
SPaG quiz on EdShed, Maths 
worksheet 
 
 
PE Kit: Year  5 will need to come to 
school in their PE kit every Thursday 
and Friday. 
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Our area of learning this term in History will be 
looking at World War One and its impact on our 
country. To aid our learning, we will be having a 
WW1 experience day on 1st July. 
 
In Geography we will be investigating Brazil. We 
will be learning about all the human and physical 
geographic features. This will help us to plan a 
trip to visit the country. 
 
In Science we will be learning about life cycles 
and how different animals reproduce. On 10th 
May 2024, Zoo2U will be visiting us and letting us 
meet some of their fantastic animals. 
 
In DT we will be looking at fashion and textiles. If 
anyone has any fabric they are able to donate, it 
would be most appreciated. 
 

You can help your child to succeed by doing the 
following:  

Daily reading practise (remember to follow the 
strategies laid out in the reading folder) 
Daily spelling practise 
Practise times tables and key number facts 
Supporting your child to become more independent in 
getting organised for school and remembering their 
homework. 
For additional information and resources to support 
your child’s learning, please see our school website and 
the home school links diaries.  
 

 


